
  
 
 

 

 

 

SEC / F:25                                                                      July 01, 2025 

 

BSE Limited 

BSE Surveillance Department,                       

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001.  

 

(BSE Scrip Code – 500241) 

 

Sub: Clarification on Price Movement  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This is with reference to your email bearing no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/AJ/ 2025-2026 / 3016 dated 

June 30, 2025 (which has been received around 05.09 p.m.), seeking Company’s response 

on significant movement in the price of its security in the recent past, at your Stock 

Exchanges (BSE Ltd.), without mentioning a specific time period.  

 

In view of the above, we state as follows:  

 

1) The Company has been disclosing all the information/events as required under 

Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 

2015 that have a bearing on the operations/performance of the company which include all 

price sensitive information, etc. from time to time, within the stipulated timelines, to the 

Stock Exchanges. 

 

2) In the recent past, apart from what was disclosed to stock exchanges so far, there is no 

further information / event requiring disclosure under the said regulations.  

 

The Company will continue to make appropriate disclosures from time to time as required 

under the said regulations. 

 

Kindly take the above on your records. 

 

Thanking you,              

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For KIRLOSKAR BROTHERS LIMITED 

 

 

 

 

Devang Trivedi 

Company Secretary 
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